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Amicable settlement in summary

proceedings: an amendment is coming

On 29 November 2023 the Parliamentary Committee on Justice approved a

bill which will (among other things) amend the Judicial Code in terms of the

use of the chambers for amicable settlement.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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